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Retraction of End of Sale and 
End of Life announcement for 

the Cisco Webex Board 

September 1, 2021 
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On August 27th, 2021, Cisco issued four EOL announcements: EOL14412, EOL14411, EOL14410, EOL14409; 

for the Webex Board 55S,75S, 85S, and TAA versions published on our website and through email.  

The announcements were flawed in time and content hence, such notices have now been retracted from our 

website. 

Cisco continues to be committed to the Webex Board series as reflected in our portfolio, continuous investment 

in feature development and experience enhancement for the category. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused and we invite you to join WebexOne to hear more 

about the future of Webex Board. 

For More Information 
For Americas, Rick Brewer, ribrewer@cisco.com 

For EMEAR and APJC, Hilmar Bald, hbald@cisco.com 

For more information about the Cisco End-of-Life Policy, go to: 

https://www.cisco.com/en/US/products/products_end-of-life_policy.html 

For more information about the Cisco Product Warranties, go to: 

https://www.cisco.com/en/US/products/prod_warranties_listing.html 

To subscribe to receive end-of-life/end-of-sale information, go to: 

https://www.cisco.com/cisco/support/notifications.html 
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